
 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the summer term. We have 
really been able to enjoy the lovely sunshine and warmer 
weather this week. We have an amazing field that the children 
enjoy playing on at lunchtime, however, there is virtually no 
shade up there, so if you would like your child to wear sun 
cream, please can you administer it in the morning before your 
child comes to school, members of staff are not permitted to 
apply sun cream to the children. Also, I would advise that on hot 
days, you send your child to school with a sunhat, please make 
sure this is labelled with their name in a place where they are 
able to read it. Additionally, at this time of year, children tend to 
take their jumpers off during the day. Please help us to reduce the 
pressure on our lost property table by naming every item of your 
child’s property. 

Thank you to all those parents who attended the EYFS parents 
meeting this week to welcome our new cohort of pupils, who 
will be joining us from September 2023. It was lovely to see so 
many of you and to share our wonderful school with you. A huge 
well done and thank you to our EYFS team for presenting so 
brilliantly on the evening too! Our team is so passionate, 
knowledgeable, and talented and they do genuinely put your 
children first – at CTS we are all driven to make a difference and 
ensure that all children are happy, safe, and reaching their full 
potential. 

Don’t forget to keep an eye on emails and the website as lots of 
different opportunities for you to come in and celebrate your 
children’s achievements are being planned for later this term. 

Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mel Nugent 
 
Head teacher 

  9 June 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning team 

who have earned most points over a week   

The team that have earned the most points in the week 

ending 9 June is the BLUE Team 

WELL DONE  Yellow TEAM 

TT Rockstars  

Year 3 - Abigail and Ben  

Year 4 - Ranelle 

Year 5 - Christos and Manuela 

Year 6 - Annaleise and Tobias 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our  

children at CtS, a special well 

don e to those that received 

Golden Book certificates this 

week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Kaan  

R Priscilla  

1 Golden  

2 Sean  

3 Miles KD 

4 Alyssa  

5 Salim A Salim S 

6 Hayden Easy 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday 30 June 2023 

Sports Day 

EYFS & KS1 at 9 - 11am 

KS2 at 1.15 - 3.15pm 

 

Attendance Bears 

KS1—  Conker 98% 

KS2—  Rosehip 98% 

Well done!! 
Please note; for sports day, children will need to wear a plain coloured T-Shirt the colour of the House 

Team they are in. If your child is unsure what house they are in, their class teacher will know.  



 

 


